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Greetings from the Aboriginal Law Society of the University of New Brunswick! 
We are proud to be a part of this journal, which has been compiled on unceded 
Wolastoqey territory. This is an exciting time to join ranks with the esteemed 
scholars presented here as they pursue the cutting edge of progressing Indigenous 
issues. 

The advancement of Indigenous legal issues not only affects Indigenous 
cultures but also allows for healthy introspection on behalf of the rest of Canadian 
society. The society takes great pleasure in witnessing the advancement of research 
and understanding in many different areas that affect Indigenous people. The time 
for great change in Canada is upon us and the following articles will assist in the 
advancement of the legal system in relation to Indigenous people. Recommendations 
will be made in attempts to alleviate some of the issues facing Indigenous people 
today. As a society, we are proud to present a collection of scholarly articles 
representing the current jurisprudence in relation to Indigenous people and the future 
of what we can expect to see in the coming years. 

We implore you, the reader, to keep your mind open and to cultivate a better 
understanding of today’s Indigenous issues. Congratulations to all the authors 
featured here and, once again, we thank you for allowing us to be involved. We hope 
you enjoy this year’s journal as much as we have enjoyed being a part of it. 

Best regards,  

The Aboriginal Law Society 
Faculty of Law 
University of New Brunswick 

 


